
OCEAN ROAD SCHOOL BENEDICT STREET 

SHEIILA A. BUCK 
Principal 

September 7, 2017 

Dear Parents: 

POINT PLEASANT, NJ 08742 
(732) 701 -1900 
Fax: (732) 892-1056 

Back to School Night will be held on Wednesday evening, September 27th 
beginning at 7:00p.m. The schedule will be as follows: 

7:00-7:15 p.m. 

7:20-7:40 p.m. 

7:45-8:05 p.m. 

Welcome - Cafeteria 

Classroom Presentations for PreK, Grades K, 1, and 2 
Mrs. Bober's class and Mrs. DeSomma's class 

Classroom Presentations for Grades 3, 4, and 5 
and Mrs. Regas' class 

Special area teachers, support staff, and Basic Skills teachers will be available 
from 7:20-7:55 p.m. Our Basic Skills program is offered through the use of Title I funds 
under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act. 

This evening always presents many parking challenges, and we suggest that 
parents carpool if possible. Back to School Night is for parents only. Please do not 
bring children to Back to School Night. 

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, September 27th! 

Yours truly, 

Sheila A. Buck 
Principal 
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